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A Message from the President

As I mentioned in an email I recently sent out to everyone, 
we are continuing with our resumption of events and 
classes. This includes our July 19 membership meeting and 
awards presentation, our Rodeo Dog trial July 26, our Ranger 
Scentwork trial August 2, and the beginning of our Session 
IV classes on August 3. Enrollment for Session IV begins at 
9:00 on July 26. Thanks to Pat Warnick, our hard-working 
Training Director, for putting together the class schedule.

Please continue to comply with the COVID-19 Protocol for 
KCTC. This includes wearing a face mask in the building and 
maintaining social distancing. Again, let?s continue to do this 
so that we all stay safe!

We will have individually boxed desserts at our July 19 
membership meeting. If you plan to attend, please email 
Mary Jo Daly (rotheram@aol.com) so that she can get an 
accurate head count for the desserts.

Finally, a BIG thank you to Sharon Hareza. Our agility A-frame 
needed to be re-rubberized and repainted, and Sharon 
agreed to do this (She is our resident expert on contact 
equipment resurfacing). But Sharon (assisted by her 
husband David) not only resurfaced the A-frame, she also 
resurfaced EVERY SINGLE PIECE OF KCTC CONTACT 
EQUIPMENT (both Standard size and Teacup size)! And of 
course she did a fabulous job. Please thank Sharon the next 
time you see her, especially if you participate in agility.

I hope everyone is staying safe and having fun with your 
dogs!

Doggie quote for the month: ?No matter how little money you 
have and how few possessions you own, having a dog 
makes you rich.? ~ Louis Sabin

Dan Goldberg, President
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July 19, 7pm - KCTC Membership Meeting
Join fellow club members to learn more about what's happening at the club. Also, we will give out 2019 Title 

Awards at the meeting.

July 26 - Rodeo Dog
More  details coming soon! You can view the premium via the KCTC home page.

July 26, 9pm - Enrollments Open
Save the date for our next session's enrollment. Classes fill up quickly so register early!

August 2 - Ranger Scentwork
More  details coming soon! You can view the premium via the KCTC home page.

August 3 - Session IV Classes Begin
We look forward to seeing you all in class again. Don't forget to bring your masks!

September 26 & 27 - Teacup Agility
More  details coming soon!

October 10 & 11 - C-Wags Scentwork
More  details coming soon!

November 28 & 29 - WCRL Rally
More  details coming soon!

Upcoming Events
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Wags and Brags

Daisy got both her AKC Masters Agility title (MX) and her 
Masters Agility Jumpers title (MXJ) on June 14 at the agility 
trial in Latrobe. She is now Wickett Wildflower, MX, MXJ, OF!

~Bill Ruth

I want to wish my sweet Mandy happy 12th 
birthday. I never put out all of her ribbons? 1st 
time. We have been quite busy the last 12 years. 
So proud of my girl!

~Linda Cornell

GiGi and I are very very excited about the 
possible upcoming classes-we miss all 
our friends...Happy July!!!

~Barbara Schiemer
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Weave Poles with Lisa Selthofer: 
Online Classes Starting Soon

Hi Everyone!

This is just a reminder that if anyone is interested in taking the online weave pole class 
with Lisa Selthofer, she will be starting one at the end of July. Lisa teaches all major 
weave methods, and you do not need any equipment to learn how to teach your 
dog/dogs to weave. You can email her at agilityone@gmail.com to tell her you are 
interested in finding out more about her class.

~Carole Hodes

Hope You're Enjoying Some 
Summer Fun!
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